
On Wednesday, 22 September, Mr Williams and 10 girls from Years 4 & 5 travelled to the BGS Sports 

ground in Failand, to take part in a Girls Footballing fun morning. 

The girls all took part in different activities, aimed at learning new football skills and helping to gain 

enthusiasm for girls playing football. 

Here are some of the comments we heard back from our players: 

What was most fun? 

“I enjoyed shooting the balls into the goals and making medals” – Millie (Yr5) 

“I had an amazing time, playing football with my friends.  We all got to take part.  I really hope we 

can start a girls’ team at BJS now!” – Kate (Yr 4) 

“The activities were really cool and the coaches were really kind, helpful and positive.  Thank you so 

much for letting me go!” – Willow (Yr4) 

“I really enjoyed the activity   where we had to shoot 4 balls at the goal, as quickly as we could.  I 

definitely think I improved my skills throughout the morning.  It was also really nice that there was 

no-one the was really amazing at football, so we all felt less intimidated” – Isabella (Yr5) 

“I liked the goal shooting activity and being able to play football with my friends was really 

enjoyable” – Skye (YR5) 

Thank you to Mr Williams for arranging the event.  We are looking forward to being able to attend 

many more sporting events throughout the school year! 

 

             

 

              


